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August 8, 2012



To the residents and owners of the Bailey Hill Reservoir area:

You are invited to attend a community meeting on Monday, August 20, 2012, at 5:30 p.m. at Bluff Avenue Baptist Church, located at 2300 Bluff Avenue.  The meeting will provide information and the opportunity for discussion of a proposed affordable housing subdivision to be built on the City-owned Bailey Hill Reservoir property near South 16th and South S Streets.  The Fort Smith Housing Authority will be developing the property in partnership with other entities.

We hope you will be able to join us.


Sincerely,



Kenneth L. Pyle
Executive Director

